
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                       7th September  2023 

                                                                             Reminder letter 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Bombs, Battles and Bravery topic in Y6, we are planning to recreate the experience of 

Operation Pied Piper. This was the evacuation of children from towns and cities to the countryside in 

preparation for the outbreak of World War II.  

 

To add a degree of authenticity, we will be escorting the children to The Bluebell Railway for an 

evacuation experience. It would really enhance the experience if your child could arrive at school on 

Wednesday 4th October, dressed in typical clothes from this era. Please do not to any expense in 

buying clothing. The staff will talk to the children about clothing for the day in September, typically 

it would be a white shirt and dark shorts for boys and a simple smock dress for girls. 

 

The cost of this trip is £14.50, which has been subsidised, (the coach cost has been covered). Please 

make your contribution via Parent Pay. If your child is eligible for free school meals, please indicate 

below if you would like a school packed lunch provided.  

 

The coach will be leaving at 9.00am and we hope to be back at school by 3.15pm at the latest. If you 

have any questions, please contact the office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 6 Team 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Y6 World War II Topic   Wednesday 4th October 

 

Name ……………………………………………………………………………..Class ………………………………………… 

 

 I give permission for my child to take part in the World War II Evacuation Experience and have 

paid via Parent Pay 

   

 My child is eligible for free school meals and would like a school packed lunch 

     

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


